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The following statement by Kim Dong Chul, Kim Sang Duk (Tony Kim), and Kim
Hak Song, after their release was secured by Secretary Mike Pompeo on behalf
of the Trump Administration on May 9, 2018:

We would like to express our deep appreciation to the United States
government, President Trump, Secretary Pompeo, and the people of the United
States for bringing us home. We thank God, and all our families and friends
who prayed for us and for our return. God Bless America, the greatest nation
in the world.
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